
 

  

                                                         

The Capital Area Health Consortium and the University of Connecticut School of Medicine, in 
partnership with the Bushnell and the Hartford Symphony Orchestra,  are offering a special 
Online Ticket Ordering Program to our employees. 

This program provides the benefit of ordering individual tickets online and, if applicable, at a 
discounted price. 
 
It’s easy! 
 

1. Log on The Bushnell web site: www.bushnell.org 
2. Hover over SHOWS AND CONCERTS then click on the ONLINE GROUP PROGRAM link. 
3. Enter HORACE as the password. 
4. Complete and submit the form. You will be contacted by us for payment. 
5. Once paid in full, tickets will be mailed to you. 
 

Note: 
• Not all show dates or performances are available through this program. 
• Tickets available up to 2 weeks prior to curtain. 
• $6 per order handling fee and $4 per ticket surcharge will be applied. 
• All sales are final. No refunds or exchanges will be granted. 
• Discount not applicable to previously purchased ticket. 
• Not available in person 

 
Thank you for utilizing this easy and convenient program.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact groups@bushnell.org or 860-987-
5959.                                          
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